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From the Chairman

S pring is in the air and the resurgence of activities feels extra full 

of life as we continue to emerge from a global pandemic.  

This is the time of year that I enjoy being in Orange County 

and able to regularly attend events at the Nixon Library in Yorba Linda. 

From black tie fundraising galas to book talks and everything in-between, 

I have been reflecting on the high-quality of the programming from a 

thriving events calendar.  

Consistently implementing a full schedule of high-quality and varied 

programming requires a dedicated and talented staff. I would like to 

recognize the Nixon Foundation staff for being resilient, remaining 

relevant and keeping the Foundation engaged in the community. I can’t help but notice the contrast 

between this issue of the newsletter and the last one from Summer 2021. Last year, when we were 

unable to meet in person, we pivoted to virtual events that reached national audiences and blood 

drives that resulted in over 1,700 usable units of blood and potentially 5,100 lives saved. 

In this issue we celebrate a full calendar of events in Yorba Linda. With each event, the dedicated 

staff is behind-the-scenes, breathing life into the mission of the Richard Nixon Foundation. From 

sold-out book launches of best-selling authors to a forward-thinking policy conference these events 

are engaging, educational and first-rate. 

While the events have varied they carry the same theme of reflecting on the past while looking 

ahead to the future. During the inaugural National Cancer Conference, Nobel laureates and other 

leaders in the field of cancer research gathered to discuss the ongoing impact of the National Cancer 

Act of 1971.  The White House Historical Association joined us for the first-ever West Coast launch 

of the Official Christmas Ornament—a tribute to First Lady Pat Nixon’s unheralded  White House 

contributions.  During the 50th anniversary of “the week that changed the world” we launched a year 

of programming centered around President Nixon’s historic trip to China with a commemorative 

celebration. 

Continuing the momentum, excitement is building for our upcoming special exhibit Cold War: 

Soviets, Spies and Secrets. Opening July 4th, this interactive exhibit will be an engaging and immersive 

experience that emphasizes the importance of understanding the past to evaluate current events. 

More announcements are on the way this year as the Board and Jim Byron’s team remain 

dedicated to increasing the public’s awareness of President Nixon’s legacy both in Orange County and 

throughout the country. Stay connected to be the first to know about these exciting initiatives.

JAMES H. CAVANAUGH

JAMES H. CAVANAUGH, CHAIRMAN



Jim Byron, a 28-year-old nonprofit executive whose career 
with the Nixon Foundation began in 2007 as a 14-year-old 
marketing intern, was unanimously elected last November 

as President, CEO, and a member of the Board of Directors of 
the Richard Nixon Foundation. 

Hugh Hewitt, who served as President and CEO beginning 
in July 2019, will remain an active member of the Board of 
Directors and continue to have a key role in much of the 
Foundation’s advancement and long-range initiatives. 

“There is no one better than Jim to succeed me,” Hugh 
Hewitt said. “It is clear to everyone that Jim is the best person 
possible for this job, representing the next generation of civic 
leaders and tasked with leading President Nixon’s Foundation  
for many years into the future. Jim has my full support, and  
I’m standing by if he needs assistance or advice from an aging 
radio host.” 

“I am honored to be invited to serve the legacy of President 
and Mrs. Nixon in this new role,” Byron said. “The full effect of 
President Nixon’s life is becoming more apparent with time. It’s 
now clear that all Americans are legatees of President Nixon; his 
was a life of immense consequence that shaped the world I grew 
up in, and I’m excited to lead the effort to teach and inspire new 
generations with this information — though I have very, very  
big shoes to fill.” 

Chairman James Cavanaugh said, “President Nixon hired  
and inspired young people to serve in his administration and to 
advance his agenda, many of whom went on to enjoy very 
successful careers. Jim Byron represents the next generation of 
that type of individual: energetic, creative, decisive, and forward-
thinking with management skills far beyond his years.” 

Byron is a native of Santa Monica, California and grew up in 
Orange County. He is a graduate of Chapman University, where 
he earned his Bachelor’s Degree in Business Administration with 
a Minor in History. Byron is the author of A President Comes 
Home, the official Nixon Library commemorative book and a 
history of the Nixon Presidential Library (2018). He lives in 
Costa Mesa and enjoys playing tennis and golf. H
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Jim Byron Elected President  
and CEO of the Nixon Foundation 

28-year-old succeeds Hugh Hewitt, who remains on the Board



Meet John Avlon, author of  
Lincoln and the Fight for Peace 
APRIL 27, 2002  7:00 PM n TALK AND BOOK SIGNING  

John Avlon, senior political analyst and 

anchor at CNN, discusses his latest 

book, Lincoln and the Fight for Peace,  

a groundbreaking, revelatory history 

of Abraham Lincoln’s plan to secure a 

just and lasting peace after the Civil 

War. His vision inspired future 

presidents as well as the world’s most 

famous peacemakers, including Nelson 

Mandela, Mahatma Gandhi, and Martin Luther King, Jr. It is 

a story of war and peace, race and reconciliation.
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UPCOMING EVENTS... 
Ambassador Robert C. O’Brien and  
Sean Penn on Ukraine; Moderated  
by Bret Baier 
APRIL 19, 2022 11:30 AM 
LUNCHEON TICKETS $125 ($100 FOR MEMBERS) 

Sean Penn recently returned from Ukraine where he was 

working on a documentary about the Russian invasion. While 

in the country, he visited the frontlines and met with Ukrainian 

President Volodymyr Zelensky before evacuating to the Polish 

border. In addition to his award-winning work as an actor, 

filmmaker and author, Penn is known for his humanitarian 

efforts including founding the non-profit CORE (Community 

Organized Relief Effort) in the aftermath of the 2010 

earthquake in Haiti. Ensuring millions of people in the most 

vulnerable communities had access to Covid testing and 

vaccinations, the organization’s latest efforts include setting 

up operations in Poland to support Ukrainian refugees.  

Nixon Seminar Co-chair and former National Security 

Adviser Ambassador Robert C. O’Brien will join Penn to discuss 

the many ongoing geopolitical implications of the war. Prior to 

his service as National Security Adviser in the Trump 

Administration, O’Brien served as the Special Presidential 

Envoy for Hostage Affairs and, before that, a U.S. 

Representative to the UN General Assembly. 

Fox News Chief Political Anchor Bret Baier will interview 

Penn and O’Brien together in the East Room of the Nixon 

Library. Baier anchors Special Report with Bret Baier, the  

top-rated cable news program in its time slot.

Commemorate Memorial Day 
MONDAY, MAY 30, 2022 

Join the Nixon Library’s annual Memorial Day 

Commemoration. U.S. Military Veterans receive  

free admission on this day 

as we pay special tribute to 

the men and women who 

sacrificed their lives while 

serving in the military.  

A wreath-laying ceremony 

and concert will highlight 

this day of poignant 

patriotism. 

CHECK NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG FOR UPDATES ON ALL UPCOMING EVENTS.

Meet William Barr 
Conversation & Book Signing 
APRIL 21, 2022 7:00 PM 
TICKET + SIGNED BOOK $87 ($70 FOR MEMBERS) 

Join former Attorney General William Barr as he discusses his 

newly released memoir at the Nixon Library. Barr will offer a 

candid account of his historic tenures serving Presidents 

George H.W. Bush and Donald J. Trump. One Damn Thing After 

Another is a vivid, forthright, and essential contribution to 

understanding the Bush and Trump legacies.
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COLD WAR:  
Soviets, Spies and Secrets 

H  OPENING JULY 4, 2022  

  H

Check nixonfoundation.org for updates on programming and educational opportunities surrounding the launch of this new exhibit.

PURCHASE TICKETS NOW AT 
NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG

America’s epic struggle to contain 

communism, expose Marxism and 

preserve freedom raged for nearly 50 

years in a cold war that often turned hot and 

nearly went nuclear.  

Now… is it all about to happen again? 

YOU WILL: 

l    Enter service as a TOP SECRET AGENT of the 

U.S. government and go behind the Iron 

Curtain 

l    Walk into post-war East Berlin by passing 

through the Checkpoint Charlie guard 

station 

l    Feel the apprehension of the nuclear era as 

you climb into a fallout shelter, stocked full 

of food and supplies for a nuclear winter 

l    Operate a ballistic missile submarine and 

simulate a nuclear launch 

l    Test your spycraft skills by using cameras to 

view reconnaissance satellite photos of 

Soviet weapons systems in Cuba 

l    Witness the Berlin Wall come crashing down
ARTIFACTS FEATURED IN THE EXHIBIT and compiled together for the first 

time include a decommissioned nuclear bomb, scientific testing mannequins 

from the 1950s used at a nuclear test site, real tools used by KGB and CIA 

agents while deployed undercover, recognized items from classic action 

films and spy spoofs, and iconic relics from the Soviet Union. H

“We will bury you,”

NEW 
SPECIAL 
EXHIBIT!

NIKITA KHRUSHCHEV SAID.  

AND HE ALMOST DID.

...AND EXHIBITS
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D ecember 2021 marked the 50th anniversary of  
President Nixon signing the National Cancer  
Act of 1971. 

To celebrate that visionary and transformative bipartisan 
legislation, the Richard Nixon Foundation hosted the first Nixon 
National Cancer Conference on December 1st and 2nd. This two-
day gathering consisted of distinguished Nobel laureates, cancer 
center directors, clinicians, researchers, and public health officials 
to assess the past, analyze the present, and envision the future of 
cancer treatment and research. 

The first panel consisted of Nobel laureate James P. Allison, 
Ph.D., Nobel laureate David Baltimore, Ph.D., Nobel laureate 
Phillip Sharp, Ph.D., and was moderated by Andrew von 
Eschenbach, M.D. This panel stepped back to the past and assessed 
the National Cancer Act—Discovering Cancer’s Secrets. Each 

panelist reflected on how the National Cancer Act of 1971 directly 
impacted their professional careers.  

The second panel featured Stephan A. Grupp, M.D., Ph.D., 
Lori J. Pierce, Ph.D., Peter Pisters, M.D., and was moderated 
by Steven T. Rosen, M.D. The panel discussed The National 

The Nixon Foundation Hosts  
Inaugural National Cancer Conference

Ned Sharpless, M.D. delivers the keynote address.

Nobel laureate David Baltimore, Ph.D. participated in the panel "Discovering 
Cancer's Secrets" moderated by Andrew von Eschenbach, M.D.

Anna Baker, Ph.D. moderates the "Changing the Future of Cancer" panel with Mauro Ferrari, Ph.D., Stephen Hahn, M.D., William W. Li, M.D. and Larry Norton, M.D.

To kick off the event, Frank Gannon, Ph.D. moderated a conversation about the history of the National Cancer 
Act with James H. Cavanaugh, Ph.D. and Andrew von Eschenbach, M.D.
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In conjunction with the commemoration of the 50th 
Anniversary of the National Cancer Act, a new special 
exhibit was unveiled in November.  

The exhibit traces Richard Nixon’s lifelong commitment 
to improving health care and the health of all Americans. 
Using documents, photographs, and artifacts never before 
exhibited, visitors see how the National Cancer Act 
transformed the fight to conquer cancer, sparking lifesaving 
advances in prevention, detection, and treatment of cancer. H

WATCH AT NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG

SPECIAL EXHIBIT:  

A Commitment to Hope

Cancer Act—Saving Lives, from Hopelessness to Hope and 
focused on current cancer research.  

Between the second and third panel, a luncheon reception was 
presented by UCI Health. Following the luncheon, the Director 
of the National Cancer Institute, Ned Sharpless, M.D., spoke 
virtually to conference attendees on the work of the National 

Cancer Institute. 
The third and final panel looked ahead to the future of cancer 

research and discussed The National Cancer Act—Changing the 
Future of Cancer. The panel consisted of Mauro Ferrari, Ph.D., 
William W. Li, M.D., Larry Norton, M.D., Stephen Hahn, M.D., 
and was moderated by Anna Barker, Ph.D.  H

Chair 
Andrew von Eschenbach, M.D. 

Vice Chairs 
Paul Begala 

James H. Cavanaugh, Ph.D. 
Melanie Eisenhower, MS, CCLS 

Hugh Hewitt 
Marlene Malek, RN 

Ellen Sigal, Ph.D. 

Honorary Congressional Committee 
Hon. Nancy Pelosi, Speaker  

of the House 
Hon. Don Bacon 

Hon. Stephanie Bice 
Hon. Roy Blunt 

Hon. Diana DeGette 
Hon. Rosa DeLauro 

Hon. Brian Fitzpatrick 
Hon. Virginia Foxx 

Hon. Richard Hudson 
Hon. Rob Portman 

Hon. Brad Schneider 
Hon. Terri A. Sewell 

Hon. Pete Stauber 
Hon. Glenn Thompson 

Hon. Norma Torres 
Hon. Juan Vargas 
Hon. Joe Wilson 

Honorary Host Committee 
Robert A. Bradway 

Otis W. Brawley, M.D. 
Samuel Broder, M.D. 

Vincent DeVita, Jr., M.D. 
Robert A. Ingram 

Claire Pomeroy, M.D.

With Special Thanks To  
Marlene Malek

NIXON NATIONAL CANCER CONFERENCE LEADERSHIP
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Above: Dr. Henry Kissinger began the evening’s program with a specially-prepared video message.  
Below: PRC Ambassador to the United States Qin Gang addressed the guests in his first visit to the U.S. West Coast.

X. Rick Niu, President of Starr Strategic Holdings, read a message from Maurice Greenberg, Chairman of 
the Starr Foundation, Presenting Sponsor of the Gala.

On February 24th more than 300 leaders of the 

Southern California Chinese-American community 

gathered to recreate the dinner hosted in honor of 

President and Mrs. Nixon by Chinese Premier Zhou 

Enlai 50 years ago in the Great Hall of the People. 

A video message from Dr. Henry Kissinger—

President Nixon’s key partner in the development and 

implementation of the trip to China—began the 

evening’s program. The gala raised over $800,000 to 

support the educational mission of the Foundation. 

In-person remarks were delivered by current and 

former American and Chinese government officials and 

diplomats including The Honorable Elaine Chao, 

24th U.S. Secretary of Labor and 18th U.S. Secretary of 

Transportation and the first Chinese American to be 

appointed to a President’s cabinet in American history, 

former U.S. Ambassador to the PRC Stapleton Roy, 

and PRC Ambassador to the United States Qin Gang 

in his first visit to the U.S. West Coast. 

The event was full of historic tributes in every detail. 

The seven-course menu catered by Shanghailander 

Palace was bursting with symbolism. The evening’s 

festivities included an hour-long performance of music, 

dance and theater to highlight the fusion of the 

American and Chinese cultures today. Additionally, 

ping-pong players treated guests to demonstrations as a 

tribute to the Ping-Pong Diplomacy that helped pave 

the way for the Nixons’ historic visit. 

The 50th anniversary celebration kicked off a year’s 

worth of programming to commemorate “The Week 

That Changed The World,” culminating in a National 

Policy Conference in Washington, D.C., November 

2022. The programming has very generously been 

underwritten by Ming and Eva Hsieh and Charlie 

and Ling Zhang.  H

of President Nixon’s Trip to China
50TH ANNIVERSARY

To view the event and learn more  
about upcoming programming  

visit nixonfoundation.org
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An hour-long cultural performance kicked off the evening’s festivities. The celebration 
received international media attention.

The Honorable Elaine Chao, 24th U.S. Secretary of Labor and 18th U.S. Secretary of Transportation 
and the first Chinese-American to be appointed to a President's Cabinet in American history and 
former U.S. Ambassador to the PRC Stapleton Roy each gave remarks that reflected on the legacy 
of President Nixon's historic trip.

 
WITH SPECIAL THANKS TO:

Donna Feng  
The Icebreakers at the  

Richard Nixon Foundation 
Schramsberg Vineyards 

Song and Simon Guo 
South Coast Plaza 

Chris Zhao and CC Wang 
The Bowers Museum 

Chinese Culture  
Development Center 

Edward Cai 
Jing Guo Committee 

Irvine Bank 
Pacific Chorale  

University of California, Irvine 
U.S. China Peace & Friendship 

Promotion Committee 
Shanghai Tan 

Yasith Weerasuriya 

HANDSHAKE SUPPORTERS 

LEAD BENEFACTORS  
Ming and Eva Hsieh and Charlie and Ling Zhang 

PRESENTING SPONSOR   
The Starr Foundation
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O n October 14, 2021, 250 friends, benefactors and 

admirers gathered in the Nixon Library’s East Room to 

pay tribute to two men whose names now join an elite 

pantheon of notable Architects of Peace: former Secretary of  

State Mike Pompeo and former National Security Adviser Robert  

C. O’Brien. 

The awards were given for their work developing and implementing 

both the 2020 Abraham Accords and the 2020 Serbia-Kosovo 

economic normalization agreements, as well as their oversight of the 

repatriation of more than 50 American hostages detained abroad. 

In accepting their awards, both the Secretary and the Ambassador 

stressed pragmatism over ideology, as well as the need to work with 

American allies and adversaries from a position of strength and take 

concrete steps to deter aggression. 

The Architect of Peace Award was established in 1995 shortly after 

President Nixon’s death and is given to individuals who embody his 

lifelong goal of shaping a more peaceful world. 

Among the 250 guests were such notables as Governor and  

Mrs. Pete Wilson—the Governor is a longtime member of the  

Nixon Foundation Board—four members of Congress, Academy Award 

winning actor Jon Voight, and Hollywood icons Mary Hart and Burt 

Sugarman. Pastor Greg Laurie of Harvest Christian Fellowship 

delivered the evening's invocation. The Architect of Peace Gala raised 

nearly $450,000 to support the ongoing works of the Foundation. H

Secretary Pompeo and Ambassador O’Brien  
Given Architect of Peace Award

ARCHITECTS OF PEACE
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WATCH AT NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG

LEAD BENEFACTORS  
Marc Carlson and Dr. Jacqueline DuPont 

HONORARY CHAIRS   
Tricia Nixon Cox and Edward Cox 

Julie Nixon Eisenhower and David Eisenhower 

ARCHITECTS OF PEACE  
Lisa Argyros / Argyros Family Foundation 

The Honorable and Mrs. James H. Cavanaugh 
Ginny and Dave Hanna 

Donna G. Loren 
Kelly and Duane Roberts 

CABINET OFFICIALS   
Dorothy Bendetti 

Maralou and Jerry Harrington 
Ling and Charlie Zhang 

WHITE HOUSE OFFICIALS  
American Global Strategies LLC 

Betty and John Barr 
Chapman University  

Steven L. Craig 
Christopher Nixon Cox 

Victoria and Michael Crow 
Betsy and Hugh Hewitt 
Nancy and Rick Muth  
Robert O'Brien Family 

Holly and Steven Pizula  
Sandy Quinn 

Joan and Randy Redden 
Yasith Weerasuriya

WITH SPECIAL THANKS  
TO ARCHITECT OF PEACE  

GALA LEADERSHIP:



THE PRESIDENT’S SOCIETY 
FOR YOUNG LEADERS
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TO APPLY TO JOIN, CONTACT LAURYN HARINGA AT LAURYN@NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG OR 657.291.1834

Gathering young leaders dedicated to making a difference by  

advancing civic education and applying lessons learned throughout 

America’s storied past to issues and opportunities facing us today. 

The President’s Society is part of the Membership of the Richard Nixon 

Foundation and includes the following benefits:

l Exclusive social events that include discussions 
with world-renowned business and political 
leaders nine times per year. 

l Exclusive networking events and mixers at 
various historical venues. 

l Access to exclusive Nixon Foundation member 
briefings. 

l Invitations to insider experiences featuring 
prominent political leaders.

Applicants must be 21-45 years of age, be 

active leaders in their local communities,  

have an interest in presidential scholarship 

and the work of the Richard Nixon 

Foundation, and have a shared interest in 

advancing American civics.

H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H
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NIXON FOUNDATION HONORS
Governor and Mrs. Pete Wilson

I n September, 2021, the Richard Nixon Foundation 

presented Governor Pete Wilson, longtime member of the 

Nixon Foundation Board of Directors, with the Champion 

of the American Dream Award. 

Hundreds of Governor and Mrs. Wilson’s friends and former 

staffers gathered at the Nixon Library to celebrate the 30th 

anniversary of Wilson’s inauguration as California’s 36th Governor 

and the 50th anniversary of his becoming Mayor of San Diego. 

Guests watched a video highlighting Governor Wilson’s career 

and then heard from the man himself in conversation with  

Hugh Hewitt..  H

YOU CAN WATCH THE FULL PROGRAM AT NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG
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WHITE HOUSE TRADITIONS

P residents Day is always one of the most popular days 

at the Nixon Library but this year history was made 

with the first West Coast unveiling of the Official 

2022 White House Christmas Ornament. The ornament 

celebrates the White House traditions of the 37th President 

Richard Nixon and First Lady Pat Nixon. The iconic gingerbread 

design pays homage to the fact that the official White House 

gingerbread house became an annual Christmas tradition 

during the Nixon administration when, in 1969, Mrs. Nixon 

asked Assistant Executive Chef Hans Raffert to create a 

Official 2022 White House Christmas 
Ornament Unveiled at the Nixon Library

gingerbread house to display prominently in the State Dining Room. 

Other treasured Christmas traditions established by Mrs. Nixon 

included introducing poinsettia trees to the holiday décor, resurrecting 

the tradition of hanging wreaths in each of the windows facing 

Pennsylvania Avenue and initiating Christmas candlelight tours.   

Stewart McLaurin, President of the White House Historical 

Association and Jim Byron, President of the Richard Nixon 

Foundation joined five presidents and Nixon Foundation  

Board Member Christopher Nixon Cox in a countdown to  

reveal the design of this year’s ornament.  

The Official 2022 White House Christmas Ornament pays tribute to 
the White House gingerbread tradition started by First Lady Pat 
Nixon in 1969.
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Event attendees from a packed East Room were able to be among 

the first to purchase the ornament which comes presented as a 

beautifully gift-boxed keepsake with a gingerbread scented 

booklet and recipe card  featuring a gingerbread recipe from  

First Lady Pat Nixon’s time at the White House. In honor of 

Presidents Day, museum visitors also received cherry pie from 

Polly’s Pies and were able to interact with President Washington, 

President Lincoln, President Teddy Roosevelt, President Franklin 

D. Roosevelt and President Andrew Jackson.  

The festivities kicked off a year-long partnership with the White 

House Historical Association that will illuminate the Nixons’ White 

House legacy through educational programming. H

Top: President Lincoln shows off this year’s ornament in its commemorative box. 
Bottom: Five presidents joined White House Historical Association President 
Stewart McLaurin and Nixon Foundation Board Member Christopher Nixon Cox in  
a countdown to reveal the design of this year’s ornament.

The Official 2022 White House Christmas Ornament can be purchased at the Nixon Library  

Gift Shop or online at store.nixonfoundation.org throughout the year.
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CIVICS IN ACTION
President Nixon’s Birthday 
On January 9th, a wreath-laying ceremony 

honored President Nixon’s 109th birthday. 

Rear Admiral Robert C. Nowakowski 

provided keynote remarks and the Navy 

Band Southwest performed.

Newt and Callista Gingrich 
Former House Speaker and New York Times-bestselling 

author, Newt Gingrich, returned to the Nixon Library in 

February to discuss his latest bestseller, Beyond Biden: 

Rebuilding the America We Love. 

Ambassador Callista Gingrich joined the Speaker to sign 

copies of her bestselling children’s book Hail to the Chief, 

another American adventure in the Ellis the Elephant 

educational book series.

David Drucker 
David Drucker, Senior Correspondent  

for The Washington Examiner, was 

interviewed by Nixon Foundation 

President and CEO Jim Byron about his 

new book In Trump’s Shadow: The Battle 

for 2024 and the Future of the GOP. With 

an insider’s perspective, Drucker gave a 

candid and engaging preview of the 

2024 presidential election.

On Valentine’s Day,  

The Soldiers’ Chorus  

of The United States  

Army Field Band  

presented Let 

Freedom Sing! Consisting of popular 

music, exciting new choral works and 

patriotic favorites, the concert paid 

tribute to the values and resilience of 

Americans everywhere.

Hometown Heroes Christmas 
Tree Dedication 
More than 40 Gold Star families from 

Southern California were given 

personally inscribed ornaments 

honoring their family members who lost 

their lives in Afghanistan, Iraq, and 

Vietnam at the annual Hometown 

Heroes Christmas Tree Dedication.

Soldiers’ Chorus
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Bret Baier 
Over 400 people gathered with Bret Baier and Hugh 

Hewitt to go back in time as they discussed his #1 best 

seller, To Rescue the Republic: Ulysses S. Grant, the Fragile 

Union, and the Crisis of 1876. 

Earlier in the day, Bret filmed his show, “Special Report 

with Bret Baier,” live from the Nixon Library Gardens.

Remembering 9/11 
Thousands attended a moving commemorative ceremony to mark the 

20th anniversary of the September 11, 2001 attacks. The ceremony 

included 23 tons of wreckage from the World Trade Center as its 

stirring centerpiece. “In my view, it is the preeminent 9/11 ceremony of 

the West Coast,” said Orange County Sheriff Don Barnes in his remarks.

Celebration of Pat Nixon’s 110th Birthday 
On March 16th a community involvement fair gave 

guests the opportunity to get involved with 

America’s leading charitable organizations. A “Meet 

Pat Nixon” program featured Foundation Board 

Member Maureen Drown Nunn in character as First 

Lady Pat Nixon for an interactive presentation. H

Kevin McCarthy  
House GOP Leader Kevin McCarthy and former National Security Advisor 

and Co-Chair of the Nixon Seminar Robert O’Brien participated in a 

discussion led by Hugh Hewitt in a discussion about the withdrawal from 

Afghanistan, America’s standing in the world and the foreign policy agenda 

of the House Republicans. 

California Recall Debate 
Candidates competing to replace Gavin Newsom as Governor 

of California faced off in a televised debate hosted at the 

library on August 4, 2021. John Cox, Kevin Faulconer, Kevin 

Kiley and Doug Ose took the stage in a debate that was 

broadcast by Fox 11 Los Angeles, KTVU Fox 2 San Francisco, 

and the Salem Radio Network.

WATCH ALL THESE PROGRAMS AND MORE AT NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG
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HOST YOUR EVENT AT THE NIXON LIBRARY

FIRST TIME CLIENTS: MENTION THE LEGACY & VISION NEWSLETTER TO RECEIVE A SPECIAL BOOKING PROMOTION!

Treat Your Guests to a  
 

 In One of Our Great Event Spaces!

American Cancer Society® 

Arnold and Mabel Beckman Foundation 

Berkshire Hathaway 

Building Industry Association  
of Southern California 

Cal State University Fullerton 

Chapman University 

CHOC Children’s 

Google 

Hyundai 

IN-N-OUT BURGER 

St. Jude Children’s 
Research Hospital 

U.S. FOODS 

YOUNG PRESIDENTS' ORGANIZATION

Presidential Experience

TO BOOK: CONTACT LAURA CURTIS • 714-364-1182 OR LAURA@NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG

MORE THAN 200 FIVE-STAR REVIEWS FROM OUR REGULAR CLIENTS!

Join the hundreds of prominent organizations, businesses, and non-profits  
that host events, galas and retreats at the Nixon Library.
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THIS APRIL MARKS THE 50TH ANNIVERSARY of the 

arrival of a pair of Giant Pandas to the National Zoo in Washington, 

D.C. This followed President and Mrs. Nixon’s historic trip to the 

People’s Republic of China in February 1972, which set the stage for 

normalization of relations between the two nations.   

This first example of panda diplomacy was a direct result of First 

Lady Pat Nixon’s encounter with Giant Pandas at the Peking Zoo.  

At a state banquet later in the trip she noticed a picture of pandas on 

a container of cigarettes and remarked to Chinese Premier Zhou En-

Lai, “Aren’t they cute? I love them.” He responded, “I’ll give you 

some.” 

Just two months later a pair of Giant Pandas, Ling-Ling and 

Hsing-Hsing, arrived to their new home with much fanfare. News 

articles remarked on the substantial security provided for the furry 

ambassadors. Over 20,000 people joined the First Lady to welcome 

the pandas to the zoo.  

“Here at the National Zoo they will be enjoyed by the millions of 

people who come from across the country to visit the nation’s capital 

each year,” Mrs. Nixon said in a ceremony on April 16, 1972. 

Wearing a panda pin on her lapel, she declared that “Panda-

monium” had broken out at the Zoo.  

The First Lady was right. An estimated 1.1 million people came 

to visit the pandas in their first year at the zoo, and they have 

remained the Zoo’s top attraction for nearly 50 years.  

The historic arrival of the first pandas in the United States paved the 

way for the National Zoo to become a leader in panda education and 

conservation while the panda habitat remains one of the most 

popular attractions in the Nation’s capital. H

WHEN “PANDA-MONIUM” 
CREATED A NATIONAL ICON

Just two months after viewing the pandas at the Peking Zoo, First Lady Pat Nixon welcomed a pair of giant pandas to the National Zoo in Washington, DC as an act of 
goodwill diplomacy from the Chinese.
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NEW SCHOLARSHIP

Geoff Shepard, launched his shocking 
new exposé The Nixon Conspiracy: 

Watergate and the Plot to Remove the 
President. a challenge to everything you know 
about the Watergate scandal nearly 50 years 
after the notorious break-in.

WATCH THE AUTHORS PRESENT THESE BOOKS AT NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG 

Signed copies of these books are available in the store and online at store.nixonfoundation.org

In this memoir—50 years in the making—
Chapin takes readers on an extraordinary 

historic journey, reflecting on his personal 
experiences with the people who shaped history, 
including Dr. Henry Kissinger, his close friend Bob 
Haldeman, Zhou Enlai, First Lady Pat Nixon, J. 
Edgar Hoover, Frank Sinatra, Mark ‘Deep Throat’ 
Felt, and a young and ambitious Roger Ailes. 

The story concludes with startling new insights 
and conclusions about the scandal that ended the 
Nixon presidency.

DWIGHT CHAPIN Author 
of The President’s Man: The Memoirs 
of Nixon’s Trusted Aide

GEOFF SHEPARD Author 
of The Nixon Conspiracy: Watergate  
and the Plot to Remove the President

JOHN ROY PRICE Author of  
The Last Liberal Republican: An Insider’s 
Perspective on Nixon’s Surprising Social Policy

Three New Books Offer Personal  
Glimpses of the Nixon Administration

John Roy Price, one of President Nixon’s 
senior domestic policy advisors, released 

his memoir The Last Liberal Republican: 
An Insider’s Perspective on Nixon’s 
Surprising Social Policy, which tells the 
thoroughly unknown—and thoroughly 
Nixonian—story of how President Nixon 
surprised Democrats and shocked 
conservatives by implementing an ambitious 
domestic policy agenda. H



IN THE ARENA: $25,000 PER YEAR 

PRESIDENT’S ADVISORS: $15,000 PER YEAR 

PRESIDENT’S FAMILY: $10,000 PER YEAR 

PRESIDENT’S CABINET: $5,000 PER YEAR 

PRESIDENT’S CIRCLE: $2,500 PER YEAR 

Benefits include:
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A One Of A Kind Membership 
Join the President’s Council

l UNDERWRITE educational tours of the Nixon Library for more than 30,000 students 

annually, teaching American history and civics. 

l PROVIDE for a thrilling schedule of the most impressive speakers in the country today,  

from government, business, academia and media circles. 

l BUILD and operate marquee special exhibitions that draw hundreds of thousands of 

tourists, young and old alike and many from outside the United States.

YOUR  
PRESIDENT’S 
COUNCIL 
MEMBERSHIP  
WILL:  

l Discounts on private event bookings and gift store purchases 

l Invitations to private receptions with select featured speakers 

l Reserved seating and parking at events 

l Invitations to Nixon Seminars 

l Private member updates with Foundation President Jim Byron 

l Priority invitations to private dinners

TO JOIN CONTACT LAURYN HARINGA AT LAURYN@NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG OR 657.291.1834
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EDUCATION IN ACTION

T his month the Nixon Foundation 

commemorates one year of The 

Nixon Seminar on Conservative 

Realism and National Security,  

a monthly gathering of senior statesmen and  

rising specialists in various aspects of great power 

competition and American national security. 

In one year, The Seminar discussed topics ranging from Big 

Tech and China to the war in Ukraine, reaching more than 2.5 

million impressions through Twitter and social media platforms 

and generating headlines across the mainstream media.  

The Seminar members had opportunities to interact with special 

One Year of Nixon Seminars
guests Dr. Henry Kissinger and legendary tech 

visionary Peter Thiel.  

Perhaps most importantly, The Nixon Seminar 

has taken its place as one of the Nixon Foundation’s 

key educational programs—both for the 15 

participating Seminar Members as they interact with 

and learn from one another to paint a picture of what 

a foreign policy in the next administration might look like, and for 

those watching the live streams and playbacks on YouTube.  

Our special thanks to all of those whose ongoing generosity 

ensures that this educational program will continue through 

2022 and beyond.  H

Nixon Seminar participants include co-chairs Mike Pompeo and Robert O’Brien, Honorary Chair Dr. Henry Kissinger, and emerging national security experts.

WATCH THE NIXON SEMINAR LIVE THE 1ST TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH  
AT YOUTUBE.COM/NIXONFOUNDATION
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IN MEMORIAM

Bob Dole served in Congress for 35 years and was the former Senate 

majority leader. He was the Republican nominee for Vice President 

(1976) and President (1996). President Nixon named him chairman 

of the Republican National Committee in 1971. As a eulogist at 

Richard Nixon’s state funeral in 1994 he declared, “I believe the 

second half of the 20th century will be known as the age of Nixon.” 

He passed away on December 5 at 98.

SENATOR BOB DOLE

Sen. Dole with President Richard Nixon in 1969. The two enjoyed a close relationship.

GENERAL COLIN POWELL

Ruth Ann Segerstrom Moriarty, matriarch of the 

Segerstrom Family, was a long-time supporter of the 

Richard Nixon Foundation.  Ruth Ann was an 

enthusiastic fan and underwriter of the Library’s 

Holiday Train display.  She passed away January 4  

two weeks shy of her 100th birthday.  H

A
SSO

CIATED
 PRESS

Colin Powell, who served as secretary of state during the 

presidency of George W. Bush and led the first Gulf War as 

chairman of the Joint Chiefs died last October at age 84 

After returning from Vietnam in 1971, Powell was a  

White House Fellow in the 1972 to 1973 class.

RUTH ANN SEGERSTROM MORIARITY
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Sign up for our email list 
at nixonfoundation.org
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youtube.com/nixonfoundation

18001 YORBA LINDA BOULEVARD H YORBA LINDA, CA 92886-3949

ORDER NOW AT STORE.NIXONFOUNDATION.ORG OR CALL (800) USA.8865

OFFICIAL  
2022 
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HISTORICAL 

ASSOCIATION 
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AVAILABLE 
NOW 

$24.95


